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Dear FPU Students, 
 
As I am sure you are aware, our senior leadership team continues to explore how to best safeguard the 
well-being of our community. The administration, faculty and staff are committed to ensuring that all 
students have the means to achieve academic progress during these unprecedented times. We will all need 
to work together and be flexible as we move to alternate methods for course delivery as well as testing and 
assessments.  
 
Please keep the following points in mind:    
 
• Continually monitor all FPU lines of communications for updates, especially the  
website coronavirus page. Please also follow FPU on Facebook and Twitter. 
• Your faculty will be in contact with you and you should not hesitate to reach out to them.  
• Registration periods will not be interrupted and you should register for your summer and fall courses as 
you normally would. 
• If you have any issues contacting your adviser or faculty member, contact your Dean’s office for 
assistance: 
  -   Dr. Maria Altobello, Dean, College of Health & Natural Sciences (603) 899-1140, 
altobellom@franklinpierce.edu 
  -   Dr. Norm Faiola, Dean, College of Business (603) 899-4157, faiolan@franklinpierce.edu 
  -   Dr. Matthew Konieczka, Dean, College of Liberal Arts & Social Sciences (603) 899-4356, 
konieczkam@franklinpierce.edu 
• All Internships, Practicums, and Student Teaching will continue. Please reach out to your faculty advisor 
for details on how to continue. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Starrett 
Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
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